
As a Primary Care Nurse Practitioner and a Psychiatric Mental Health Nurse Practitioner 

student, I strongly urge you to defeat HB 1171! This bill will further denigrate children and 

women at the hands of human traffickers by allowing no age limits to abortion services.  Human 

traffickers will have free reign to bring in minors for abortions without any hindrances to their 

enslavement of these victims.  Traffickers can be stopped or at least deterred by requiring 

parental consent.  One sexually trafficked victim shared her story of how her nightmare might 

have come to an end much sooner, IF the clinic was required to notify her parents.  At least the 

police would have known where to start searching for her.  I have cared for numerous victims 

of sexual abuse.  The trauma of those experiences dominates their adult lives.  The flashbacks 

and nightmares they experience make normal, productive lives nearly impossible. 

DO NOT SUPPORT THIS BILL!!! 

 


